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Discussion on the application of best practices in the area of protection of the rights of labor 

migrants in Kyrgyzstan 

On June 3-4, 2013, the Tian Shan Policy Center (TSPC) at the American University of Central 

Asia, together with the "Resource Centre for the Elderly” Public Association will host the 

International Conference on Best Practices in Protecting Labor Migrants’ Rights and 

Perspectives of their Application in Kyrgyzstan. 

The Conference will bring together experts both from the Government and international 

organizations, educational institutions, NGOs and think tanks from Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan, 

Kazakhstan, Russia and the United States to discuss the best international practices in the field of 

labor migrants’ rights implementation. The Conference is aimed at supporting stakeholders in 

their efforts to 
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